The May 15, 2016, special meeting of the Higgins Township Board was convened at 5:00 pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Members present: Alden, Sullivan, Curnalia, Jennette, Peters

The purpose of the meeting was to accept the resignation of Treasurer Tom Jennette effective May 31, 2016. Motioned by Peters and seconded by Alden to accept this resignation.

Ayes: Alden, Sullivan, Curnalia, Jennette, Peters

Nays: None

It was decided to advertise in the Houghton Lake Resorter for the appointment of a new treasurer. Clerk Sullivan will contact the paper. Resumes will be accepted until Wednesday, May 4, 2016. After that, interviews will be scheduled.

Sullivan motioned to adjourn at 5:10 pm, seconded by Alden. All ayes.